
 
2022-2023 Newsletter 6 (21st October 2022) 

Catholic Life of the School 

 

Important dates for your diary 

Tuesday 18th October 

Reward cooking session for best attenders/classes 

with highest attendance 

 

Wednesday 19th October 

4.00-7.00pm 

Parent Consultations 

 

Thursday 20th October 

5.00-8.00pm 

Parent Consultations 

 

 Friday 21st October 

School closes  

Monday 31st October 

School opens 

Monday 31st October 

Deadline for Year 7 applications 

 

Tuesday 1st November 

Holy Day of Obligation Mass for the Feast of All Saints 

 

Friday 4th November 

Zoolab visiting Year 1, Year 1/2, Year 2 

Monday 7th November 

Geography Amazon workshops for Y3, Y4, Y4/5 
 

Monday 7th November 

5.00-5.30pm Phonics Meeting for Reception Parents 

 

Tuesday 8th November 

9.15- 9.45am Phonics Meeting for Reception Parents  

 

Wednesday 9th November 

Diversity Role Models Workshops 

Y3, Y4, Y4/5, Y5/6, Y6  

 

Thursday 10th November 

5pm-Tour of school for new starters September 2023  

 

Monday 14th November 

1.45 pm--Harvest Festival rearranged 

Monday 18th November 

Children in Need- wear something spotty 

 

Thursday 1st December 

- Flu immunisations 

 

5pm-Tour of school for new starters September 

2023 

 

 

 

      Virtues to Live By – 
Citizenship 

 

 
 

Citizenship 

“Do not forget to do good and to help one 

another, because these are the sacrifices 

that please God.” (Hebrews 13:14; 16) 

We are good citizens when 

❖ we show love for our neighbours 

through our actions 

❖ we are a proactive part of our 

community 

❖ we make a positive difference 

❖ we look for opportunities to serve 

others 

❖ we play our part in looking after the 

environment. 
 

 

 



 

 

 

Notices 

 

Applications for Starting Secondary School  September 2023 

Deadline 31st OCTOBER! 

 

 

 



 

 

Applications for Starting Primary School  in September 2023 

 Applications for parents of pupils who will be starting primary school 

in September 2023.  

You can apply from 1 November 2022. 

The deadline to apply is 15 January 2023. 

The link for applying for places online is: 

https://www.leeds.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-

admissions/apply-for-a-primary-school 

If you are applying for a place at Corpus Christi Catholic Primary School, 

please do remember to hand in the Supplementary Information Form 

(SIF) to the school office in addition to completing the online 

application with Leeds. You can find the school SIF form on the school 

website https://www.corpusprimaryleeds.org/key-

information/admissions 

Please pass this information onto any families or friends who you know 

might be interested. 

Group tours of our school will be on:  

 

Thursday 10th November at 5pm and Thursday 1st December at 5pm. 

 

Places must be booked so please contact the school office to book a 

place. 

 

https://www.leeds.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-admissions/apply-for-a-primary-school
https://www.leeds.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-admissions/apply-for-a-primary-school
https://www.corpusprimaryleeds.org/key-information/admissions
https://www.corpusprimaryleeds.org/key-information/admissions


 
 

Our Wonderful ‘Stars of the Week’ 

 

 

         

 

          

Class 
Star of the 

week Reason for award 
Reception 1 
Miss Horkan 

Grace For consistently having lovely manners. 

Reception 2 
Miss Kemp 

Broden For always having lovely manners and a smile! 

Year 1 
Miss Kirk 

Atarah For always working hard and trying her best. 

Jax For his wonderful poetry work this week. 

Year 1/2 
Mrs Child 

Giovanni For his wonderful work in poetry. 

Charlie For his wonderful work in poetry. 

Year 2 
Mrs Kilvington 

Archie For an improved attitude to learning and behaviour. 

Salma For being a kind and caring member of the class. 

Year 3 
Mr Herron 

Jenson For excellent poetry work this week. 

Mia For fabulous writing this week. 

Year 4 
Miss Moore 

Isabella For trying her best in Maths and English this week. 

Luana 
For trying her best in Maths and English this week. As well as 

always following the school rules. 

Year 4/5 
Mr Goodall 

Riley C For creating a fantastic non-chronological report on the Stone Age. 

Evie For taking pride in the presentation of her work. 

Year 5/6 
Mr Doyle 

Miss Guy 

Timmy For being a Maths superstar this week! 

Precious For working hard in all areas of the curriculum. 

Year 6 
Miss Oxley 

Magdalena For being an exceptional, creative writer. 

Aston 
For working hard during reading lessons and extending his 

vocabulary knowledge. 



 

Skills Builder Award 
Each week we award a Skills Builder Award to one child in each class.                                                                               

Research shows that building essential skills supports: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class 
Skills Builder 

Awards 

 

Our focus for this half-term is  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Working cooperatively with 

others towards achieving a 

shared goal. 
The definition of teamwork is simple: the 

ability of team members to work well 

together in every situation and empathise 

with each other. Teamwork also includes 

the ability to: Be mature enough to agree 

to disagree when needed. Focus on and 

contribute to team goals, not individual 

ones. 

Reception 1 Oscar C 

Reception 2 Harper 

Year 1 Nicolas 

Year 1/2 Connor 

Year 2 Lucas 

Year 3 Lucas 

Year 4 Tessa 

Year 4/5 Dior 

Year 5/6 Oskar 

Year 6 Lucy 

These children have all displayed amazing teamwork skills this week. 



 

 

What’s been happening in school 

The Reception 

classes 

competed in 

their first 

intraclass 

competition 

today in P.E. 

The children 

listened 

carefully to the 

instructions for 

each race, 

encouraged 

each other and 

congratulated 

the winners. 

The winning 

teams for both 

classes were 

the Ruby teams! 

Well done to all 

our Reception 

children! 



 

  

 

This week Year 4/5 have been creating a non-chronological report based 

on our topic the Stone Age. The class used their knowledge from the 

Stone Age workshop as well as researching their own areas of interest 

which the children were able to explain these in detail with great 

vocabulary. 

 

After editing and improving their first draft, the class wrote up their 

final drafts and included illustrations and captions to make their reports 

eye-catching for the reader.  
 



 
 

The children in 

Year 6 worked as 

teams to research 

one aspect of 

World War Two. 

They created a 

PowerPoint 

presentation to 

share their expert 

knowledge with 

the rest of the 

class. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading in 

Year 2 for 

pleasure and 

all using our 

reading 

fingers! 

How good 

are we? 
 

This week our 

School 

Council met 

for the first 

time.  They 

discussed the 

roles in school 

and how they 

represent the 

voice of 

pupils across 

all the classes 

in school. 



 
 

This week Year 1 have been learning some poems about the sea. They 

spent some time listening to classical music and thought about the 

movements of the sea. Then the children started reciting some poems 

such as 'When I was One- The Pirate Song' and 'A sailor went to sea' with 

actions. 

Finally, they have also had lots of fun making their own poems too. 

 



 
Shoe Box Appeal       

 

Please see below ideas of what you might put in a shoebox. 

Blythswood Care ask that each shoebox, if possible, has a toothbrush and 

toothpaste, soap, sweets, toy/gift, scarf, gloves and hat, and some item 

of underwear.  Thank you for supporting the Shoe Box Appeal. 

As you can see shoeboxes can be done for all age groups. 

 

 

Thank you for your continuing support 

Have a lovely half-term holiday 

God Bless 

From Mrs Walsh  

and the team at Corpus Christi Catholic Primary School 

 

Girl / Boy 3-7 Girl / Boy 8-12 
Plasticine Pyjamas Sewing kit Lego 
Simple sewing Toy car/truck Craft kit Draughts 
Dressing-up Toy animals Paint by numbers Modelling clay 
Chalk Paints Jewellery/beads Tennis ball 

Sticker books Picture snap cards Socks Vests 
My Little Pony Wooden toy T-shirt Watch 
Colouring book Small ball Pyjamas Playing cards 
Crayons Socks Colouring book Sticker book 
T-shirt Shorts Stationery Socks 
Underwear Vests Skipping ropes Marbles 

Teenage Girl / Boy Woman Man Elderly woman 

Make-up Shorts Make-up Dominoes Magnifying glass 

Craft kit Tennis ball First aid kit Pack of cards Umbrella 

Jewellery Rubix cube Sanitary products Draughts Hand cream 

Hair brush 
Draughts board 

game 
Perfume Tape measure 

Folding walking 

stick 

Nail varnish Aeroplane model Shampoo Tin cup Slippers 

Dominoes Windup torch Tape measure Belt Apron 

Perfume/After 

shave 
Dominoes Apron Braces Candle 

Hair band Deodorant 
Measuring 

spoons 
Wind-up torch Tin cup 

Small watch Small watch Kitchen utensils Pen knife Small clock 

Diary Thermal vest Small scissors Shaving brush Nail brush 

Manicure set Cap Underwear Pen Tights 


